
4140 Clover Street
Honeoye Falls, New York 14472-9323

June 11, 1999

Lawrence E. Strickling
Chief, Common Carrier Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
The Portals
445 Twelfth Street, SW
Washington, DC  20554

Dear Mr. Strickling:

In  the Second Memorandum Opinion  on Reconsideration, In the Matter  of Telephone
Number Portability, CC Docket No. 95-116 the Federal Communications Commission
(FCC) asked the North American Numbering Council (NANC) to provide to the FCC a
recommendation concerning the feasibility of number portability of 500 and 900
numbers.

Enclosed is the NANC’s recommendation that was adopted at its May 1999 meeting.

Sincerely,

Alan C. Hasselwander
Chairman, North American Numbering Council

Cc: Yog R. Varma, Diane Harmon, Jared Carlson, Jeannie Grimes, Ron Binz


